
You are invited to our  

PREP 2025 Parent Information Evening 

Details 

Wednesday 28th August 2024 

5:30pm - 7:00pm 

Commencing at the Junior Covered Area 

Thank you for considering Victoria Park State School  
for your child’s education in 2025.  We look forward to meeting you. 

Taking 2025 Prep enrolments now 
For more information please contact our Transition to School Coordinator  

on 0484 652 363  
or email prep_enrolments@victoriaparkss.eq.edu.au 

Is your child born between  
1st July 2019 and 30th June 2020? 


